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April 13th Meeting  
 The meeting was called to order by Acting President Bill Graziano.  Pledge to the flag was led by Handford Clews, 
and Lyle Workman gave the invocation.  A total of 8 members were in attendance at this lunch meeting.  Christina 
McKinstry was a repeat visitor.  Membership applications were given to both Christina and Eddie Chan, manager of 
Hunan Restaurant. 
Program 
  Diane Vallecillo and Tom McEvoy were in attendance to inform the club about the upcoming Excelsior Short Film 
Festival to be held June 23rd to 26th.  The Festival's program will present short films created by talented local film artists 
over the course of four evenings.  
 They need sponsors.  The Festival is a non-profit event and all donations are tax deductible.  The Festival will 
offer awards to the filmmakers who created an extraordinary movie based upon criteria created by the Festival's panel of 
judges.  The budget and sponsorship goal of the Festival is $5,000.  Contact information is as follows:  1728 Ocean Ave., 
# 265, S.F. 94112, 415-710-9898, www.ExcelsiorFilmFestival.com 
.  
April 20th Meeting 
 The meeting was called to order by President Bre Jones.  Pledge to the flag was led by Ward Donnelly, and the 
invocation was given by Lyle Workman.  Lion Dick Johnson conducted introductions. A total of 12 members and 2 ladies 
were in attendance. 
 A guest of Bre Jones was Jackie Cash - - a potential new member.  Regarding prospective members, Bre and 
Handford Clews are to meet with five prospects at Cafe Mama after this meeting.  Bre informed members she and 
Handford are practicing for the Tail-Twister skit they will be performing at the upcoming district convention. 
Committee Reports  
 Bill Graziano reported the grand prize auto in the Y & C A drawing was won by a ticket purchaser through the 
Ocean-Ingelside club.  Bob Fenech was a $50 winner. 
Campaign 
  Campaigning for 2nd Vice District Governor, Steve Picchi and four other members of the Half Moon Bay Lions 
Club visited this club.  Two of the other members were his brother Richard and Gil Bustichi, cousin of this club's former 
secretary, Harvey Bustichi.  Steve has held many district positions over the years.  He is the current District Treasurer. 
 Mystery Lion George Salet had no victims. 


